
Telecom Task Force Meeting 
June 20, 2016 

BellaVita Annex Meeting Room 
 
 

The Telecom Task Force Meeting was called to order at 4PM. The members in attendance were: 
Bill Burdick, Nancy Triggs, Ruth Southard, and Fritz Ring. 
 
There was discussion on the survey progress. 
 
Determined that ComCast would be at our July 18th meeting to discuss potential options. 
 
A discussion occurred on the future of TV broadcasting, web based television and streaming from the 
internet. Considerations on how these effect the diverse population of BellaVita followed. 
 
The possibilities for educating homeowners including AV Events, homeowner sharing and streaming 
instructions were considered. Consideration of a budget for events was discussed. 
 
 
The next meeting will be on Monday, July 18th at 4PM 
 
 
The meeting was over at 5:30PM 
 
 
 


